Dr. Harry Stephen

546, Red Hill Avenue,

Tustin,

Santa Ana,

California-98546.

Dear Dr. Harry,

Very warm greetings. I was immensely delighted to know that inspite of your busy schedule, you have accepted my invitation to come and conduct a medical camp in our locality. Thank you so much for accepting my invitation. Its is so kind of you that you would also like to deliver a small lecture on personal hygiene and about health and nutrition. Your response to our program is very much appreciated.

I would like to inform you that the program is scheduled on 15 august, 2010 at morning 10 am. First we will have a medical camp from 10 to 12 am and later we will carry on with the lecture about personal hygiene and health and nutrition. We have also invited Dr. Mercy from Kingston hospital to assist you in this program. If you have any further queries, please feel free to contact me.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely,

Ryan Martin,

Secretary,

Rupert’s colony.

